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We won 3rd place in the scarecrow 
competition at Wickhambrook 
carnival – so well done to our Jam 
Club members .  Here is a photo of 
some of us with him:

We have some messy model-
building to do at our next Jam 
Club, so it might be a good idea 
NOT to wear your best clothes!

See you soon!
Sarah and Elizabeth

See more about our scarecrow on:
http://www.sanger.ac.uk/Users/ab6/bansfi
eld/jamclub/scarecrow.html

If you have any questions about JAM Club, please contact Sarah Bevan on 
(01440) 821313 or Jackie Chester on (01440) 821120.

Dear Jam Club Members

Our summer holiday is nearly 
over and it will soon be time to 
go back to school.  Will you be 
going back to your same 
school or will you be going to a 
new one?  We always feel a 
bit nervous when we start 
something new, but it is 
exciting too.  I am going to be 
starting something new – I am 
going to learn how to be a 
teacher!!!  So, in a way, I am 
going back to school too!

There will be a Jam Club before 
school starts.  It will be at 9:15 to 
10:45am on Sunday 2nd 

September in the Benefice Hall,  
Wickhambrook.  Please come 
along!

At the last Jam Club we made 
a super ‘Joseph and his 
amazing multi-coloured coat’ 
scarecrow.  


